

Att: Branimir Handjiev General Director Bulgarian Industrial Association- Union of the Bulgarian Business

Madrid, 31 May 2018

Dear General Director, Jee Que Smith

We have just been informed of the loss of your Executive President, Mr. Bojidar Danev. Well knowing that words can give little consolation to relieve grief, we would like to extend our condolences as we too will be grieving for him.

We remember your President as a kind and generous person, who was an important leader for our European Business Community.

With deepest sympathy,